Amphenol®

Product Discontinuation Notice

June 22, 2022

This is an official notice that Amphenol RF P/N 182118 Mini UHF connector has been
discontinued effective immediately.

A right angle version P/N 182325 is available as a possible replacement.

https://www.amphenolrf.com/182325.html

Discontinued
Part Number

Product Description

Recommended
Replacement

Product Description

182118

Mini-UHF Straight Crimp Plug RG-
174, RG-188, RG-316 Times LMR-
100A

182325

Mini-UHF Right Angle Crimp Plug
RG-174, RG-188, RG-316, LMR-
100A

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards

Carolyn Bixhorn
Product Manager

Amphenol RF

Simi Valley, CA 93063
800 627-7100 X 2072 Toll Free
203 796-2072 Direct Phone

805 990-9654 Cell Phone
cbixhorn@amphenolrf.com

www.amphenolrf.com




